® Irvine
Teachers

cra/nmea Association

Date: May 18, 2020

To: Terry L. Walker, Superintendent of Schools
Irvine Unified School District

From: onia Keamney, Vice President & Bargaining Co-Chair
Irvine Teachers Association

Subject: Public Notice of Bargaining Proposals 2020/2021

Pursuant to Article 8, Section 3547 of the Educational Employment Relations Act, the
Irvine Teachers Association gives notice that it intends to bargain a successor
agreement to the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the District and the
Association which expires on June 30, 2020.

CC:

Eamonn O’Donovan, Assistant Superintendent
Department of Human Resources
Irvine Unified School District



